
Llcs Lotus Light Charity Society
<llcsv ancouv er@gmail.com>

RE: Many Thanks

Fri, Oct 7, 2016 at 12:18 PM
To: "l lcsvancouver@gmail.com" <llcsvancouver@gmail.com>

Dear Master Lian Tzi,

On behalf of all our school community, many thanks to you & your
team for the generous donation of the foodstuffs.

Your kindness will greatly assist our less fortunate children and
families as they strive to improve their educational achievement.

It is through the direct action of individuals, and organizations such as
yours, that we are better able to meet the challenges faced by some of
our children as they become the leaders of tomorrow.

Again, many thanks!

Yours,

Bruce

BN Murton

Principal

Seymour Elementary 
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